NAPLES

CLASSICAL ACADEMY

February 3, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to recommend Mrs. Leanne Meeks for a position within your
organization.

Mrs. Meeks over the current school year has worked at Naples Classical Academy School.
As the Principal, I have had the privilege of working with Mrs. Meeks and have watched
her excel at many positions throughout the school, from operating our front desk, assisting
teachers to being a substitute teacher.

Mrs. Meeks is very open to new ideas and gives many ideas to help our school using the
guidelines of the State of Florida and within our classical education program. She is a
extremely quick learner and she has additionally picked up skills in which she was able to
add to her toolbox to help students and staff inside and outside the classroom.

As stated, Mrs. Meeks has numerous talents and understands the need for discipline and
consistency on a daily basis over the course of the past year. She has may sought after
attributes, one of the most being dedication to the job. This is especially looked highly
upon given the everyday challenges that education can and does throw at you which
requires patience and a level-headed thinker. ’

[ have known Mrs. Meeks to be a team player and her work ethic is exceptional. I am
confident that she will continue be a dedicated and knowledgeable employee and has been
a great benefit to our organization here at Naples Classical Academy School.

Please feel free to contact me at 239-449-8773 should you wish to discuss Mrs. Meeks
qualifications and experience further.

Regards,

o

John Bhrunner, Principal

10270 Immokalee Road, Naples, FL 34120 ¢ 239449-8773



